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To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 107322 
Received: 6/7/2016 7:27:40 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 107322 AT:06-07-2016 at 07:27 PM 

Related Case Number: 16-0253 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Mr. Eitan Laghaie 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 7265 Elbrook Ave. 
. CINCINNATI, OH 45237 
• United States 

PHONE INFORMATION: 
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• Home: (no home phone provided?) 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: shlomolaghaiefgtgmail.com 

INDUSTRY:Other 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• (no utility company name provided?) 
• Name on account: Eitan Laghaie 
• Service address: 7265 Elbrook Ave. 
• Service phone: 3106947405 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

To the esteemed Commission, As a resident of Amberley Village, I fill very strongly against the 
suggested pipeline. In addition to having the main through fare to our police and fire department 
under construction, the fact that we are with in a blast zone if something happens is so much 
worst. While I am sure that all safety is being considered, recent events around the US show the 
devastation that can come out of just one accident with such a pipe line. There is no reason my 
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family and I should live in danger for something that would only make Duke happy. I am 
confident that the Board will think first about our safety before the business dealings of Duke. 



From: Eitan Laghaie [mailto:shlomolaghale@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07,2016 7:16 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Pipe Line 

Hi, 

As a resident of Amberley Village, I fill very strongly against the suggested pipeline. In addition 
to having the main through fare to our police and fire department under construction, the fact that 
we are with in a blast zone if something happens is so much worst. While I am sure that all 
safety is being considered, recent events around the US show the devastation that can come out 
of just one accident with such a pipe line. There is no reason my family and I should live in 
danger for something that would only make Duke happy. I am confident that the Board will 
think first about our safety before the business dealings of Duke. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this email, 
Eitan and Rivka Laghaie 
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